
-----Original Message----- 
From: Sharon Hazlett <sihazlett@aol.com> 
To: psc <psc@portlandoregon.cov> 
Sent: Sun, Feb 8, 2015 3:43 pm 
Subject: Comprehensive Plan Testimony - Argay Neighborhood 

   
   
I am a resident of the Argay Neighborhood in East Portland and enjoy the area.  I have 
lived in the Parkrose/Agray area all of my life.  
   
I am among those resident who are requesting that all the vacant or undeveloped R-3 
zoned land in the Argay Neighborhood be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-family 
residential, and the proposed Mixed Employment areas (Change Numbers 287, 288, 
289) located at the SE corner of the NE 122nd and Shaver and 290, located at the SW 
corner of NE 147TH and Sandy Blvd.,) also be reclassified to R-5 or R-7 single-
family.  Also I support the City's similar change #688 along NE 148TH Avenue north or 
I-84.  
   
I want to keep Argay a family friendly neighborhood.  
   
Sharon Hazlett  
3456 NE 145TH Ave.  
Portland, OR  97230   
 


